
 

 

Seonghwa Ceremony - Dr. Bo Hi Pak - Washington Times... Monday Jan 14 
 
Jim Boothby 
January 14, 2019 

  

The Seonghwa Ceremony will be held at 
The Washington Times Building 

January 14, 2019 (Monday) 
(No local church Seonghwa Ceremonies 

As of now no Live Broadcast) 

  

5:30 PM -- Doors open 5:00 PM (refreshments) 

6:00 PM -- Seonghwa Program begins 
  

Everyone is invited to come and honor 

the life of faith and service  

of our dear elder brother 

  



 

 

 

 

Our beloved elder brother, Dr. Bo Hi Pak, of the 36 couples and one 

of the early disciples of our True Parents, ascended to the Spirit 

World on the morning of January 12 in Korea, at the age of 88. 

Dr. Pak was instrumental in furthering True Parents’ providence in 

America. He served as the voice of True Parents in America for 

many years and helped create a broad strategy to support the 

defeat of communism through CAUSA International and other 

organizations. Many of our American brothers and sisters were 

raised by him and consider Dr. Pak their beloved mentor. We in 

America will always remember and love Dr. Pak.  

Let us join together in support of Dr. Pak’s family during this 

important and special time, and offer our prayers for his victorious 

transition to a glorious new life in the spiritual world. We are sure 

that he will be happy to serve alongside our True Father in spirit 

world to help us all towards the fulfillment of the providence. 

                  

Attached is the international memo about Dr. Pak’s life and 

Seonghwa ceremony. If you wish to share a testimony, send 

support, and read more, please visit our  Memorial Page for Dr. Bo 

Hi Pak  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Ki Hoon Kim 

Regional Chairman 

Rev. Demian Dunkley 

President 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

  

 
 

 


